
Who can I contact 

with questions?

Eileen M. Navarrete, P.E., PMP

Construction Projects Administrator

City of Raleigh Public Utilities Department

P.O. Box 590

Raleigh, NC 27602

(919) 996-3511

CrabtreePipeline@raleighnc.gov 

For more information, including project updates, videos and FAQs, 

please visit our website: www.CrabtreePipeline.com



The City of Raleigh Public Utilities Department is 
increasing the capacity of its wastewater collec-
tion system in the Crabtree Basin Service Area. 
These improvements will provide long-term solu-
tions for handling precipitation and preventing 
sewer overflows.

Raleigh’s sanitary sewer system carries waste-
water from homes and businesses to a treatment 
facility where it is treated and cleaned and then 
released into the Neuse River. With heavy rain, 
excess storm water can inadvertently enter into 
and flood the system, causing overflows through 
manhole covers. These events, known as sanitary 
sewer overflows, often happen within the existing 
sanitary sewer system along Crabtree Creek.

The Crabtree Pipeline Project will allow the system 
to accommodate heavy rain and wastewater flow as 
Raleigh continues to grow.

What is the  
Crabtree Pipeline 
Project?

How will traffic patterns and 
greenways be impacted?

If you own property along the Crabtree Pipeline Project, support area businesses, 

use greenway trails or roadways in the vicinity you will experience impacts from 

project construction. Impacts include: noise, road closures on Hodges Street, lane 

closures on Atlantic Avenue, vibrations from blasting for rock excavation, greenway 

closures and other typical nuances associated with construction projects.   

The Crabtree Pipeline will be completed in 2018. Throughout construction, you may 

see members of the project team surveying the area, as well as large equipment 

and vehicles transporting construction materials, such as pipe, manholes and stone. 

The City will make every effort to minimize construction disturbances near private 

property, along the greenway trails and roadways located within the improvement 

area. The City will also provide advanced notice through signage and other 

communications to notify the public of road and trail closures, as well as changes in 

traffic patterns. 

Where is 
the project 

site?

The Crabtree Pipeline Project area encompasses the 

central part of the City of Raleigh Crabtree Basin Service 

Area. It is located just southeast of the I-440/US-70 

intersection (Glenwood Avenue at Crabtree Valley Mall) 

and extends to just east of Capital Boulevard. 

The Crabtree Pipeline will aid in 
the protection of the health of 
our environment.
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Approximate Project Area


